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Starter Cable Connections Need to be Part of PM/Option #BBX-8
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Service Update #19-0501

Micro Bird Option #BBX-8 takes the underhood battery along with the

second battery ordered with the chassis and puts both batteries in a battery

compartment just behind the entrance door.

To accomplish this, the positive cables from both batteries are joined at the

starter stud connection with a “swedge” type connector. (Figure #1)

It has been observed that this connector, if not given proper slack to move,

may actually break. Figure #2 shows the broken connector still secured to

the starter solenoid stud. Figure #3 shows the cable with the other portion of

the connector.

It is recommended that during a PM the cable and connector at the starter

be checked along with the cable to ensure there is sufficient slack for engine

movement.

Micro Bird Starter Cable
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Figure #1

Figure #2

Figure #3

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0


©2015 New York Bus Sales. All rights reserved.

ALL of our Service Updates can be found on the New York Bus Sales website

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website 

3

CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY 
QUESTIONS
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Chittenango: 800-962-5768
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Albany: 866-867-1100
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